
 

To     : All Galaxy Aerospace Employees 

From: Safety Department 

Date  : 02nd January 2018 

 

Safety Department New Year Announcement 

Assalamualaikum, 

On behalf of Galaxy Aerospace Safety Department, we would like to thank you for the commitment by the 

management and the support and participation that has been given by all level of employees to ensure that 

safety performance is in good condition and relevant within the organization throughout the year 2017, as 

safety is a top priority in the company's operations.  

Hoped that in 2018 that is expected to be more challenging and we can maintain and enhance of safety 

performance, safety programs and to extend improvement. With the determination in this new year, let us 

work together to cultivate safety throughout the organization, your cooperation is indispensable.  

 

“SAFETY IS EVERYBODY RESPONSIBILITY” 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

 

MOHAMMAD NIZAM BIN JAAFAR 

Safety Manager. 

 


